

Hello 3rd Grade Families.

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! This year in third grade will be a challenge but, we are up for that challenge and we know for an absolute fact that your student will work hard and make huge strides this year.

This year in third grade your student will have two content area teachers. Students will have a homeroom teacher who also teaches two content areas and one other teacher who will teach the other two content areas. For example, my name is Mr. Banks. I am the homeroom teacher for room 111 and I will teach Math and Science. We have Ms. Young as homeroom teacher for 113 and she will teach English Language Arts and Social Studies this year to your third graders.

We look forward to meeting everyone and we are excited to get to know you and our new students! It's going to be an AWESOME year! Please make sure to join our Class Dojo to stay connected with us and any 3rd-grade updates. This will be our main method of communication for the year.

Third Grade Team,

Mrs. Banks (111)

Ms. Young (113)

Student's Name:
Dear families,
Please take a few minutes to answer the questions below. This will help us to get to know your student better. Thank you!
1. Please list the names and ages of your student's brothers and sisters.
2. Does your student have any health concerns or allergies?
3. Does your student have any special interests?
4. What are your expectations for third grade?
5. Is there anything else that you would like to tell me about your student?
6. What is your most recent contact information? Please include phone numbers or e-mail addresses.